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Dr. Brock Bernstein: 
  
The Department of Fish and Game submits for consideration the attached list of panelists for the 
Public Workshops for Phase II of the Comprehensive Review and Update to the Bay-Delta Plan. 
This list is intended to be a full list of experts that the Department may request to call upon to 
speak at the Public Workshops. It does not reflect the Department's expectations of who will be 
chosen to sit at the panels.  
  
We are committed to work with you and the Water Board staff in forming an effective panel for 
presenting scientific and technical information to Water Board. Please contact me if you have 
any questions. 
  
  
Jeffrey Shu 
Water Quality Programs Coordinator 
California Department of Fish and Game 
830 S Street 
Sacramento, CA 95811 
(916) 445-8572 
  


